
    

 

 

Dear valued supplier, 
 We are delighted to extend an invitation to register your attendance at the Aramco Pan European supplier summit (September 9-10, 2024) at 
Four Seasons, Madrid, Spain. 
As Aramco pursues a major capital investment program, the summit represents a unique opportunity to hear directly from our corporate 
leadership on major supply chain themes encompassing project management, sustainability, material sourcing and investment opportunities. 
Representatives from government entities and the iktva program will be available to discuss current opportunities. 
The two-day summit will also include practical workshops and B2B meetings covering areas such as localization, contractor qualification and 
technical & quality requirements. 
We are only as strong as our supply chain and this event provides a platform for a strategic collaboration, enabling suppliers to share ideas and 
solutions to meet increased demand from across our entire operational ecosystem. 
We hope you can join us on this exciting journey. 
In order to attend this summit, we kindly invite your top management to register by August 30th. Please click here* to view the program and 
register your attendance and also specify which B2B meetings you would like to attend, subject to availability. (*Please contact your IT 
department should you encounter any firewall issues when registering.) 
Please note that the agenda is subject to change. We recommend checking the registration link regularly for updates ahead of the event.  
I look forward to seeing you in Madrid. 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Khalid Al Assaf 

VP Procurement & Supply Chain Management Aramco Europe 

  

 

  

 

 

 
 

 

https://www.aanmelder.nl/aramco2024/subscribe

